CORRESPONDENCE
9/30/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09713-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 4:13 PM

To: ‘Angela Lambert-Mardy'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon, Mrs. Angela Lambert-Mardy

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Angela Lambert-Mardy
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 4:05 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)
Sep 30, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

I am in disagreement with this new proposal because of the projected dramatic rate increases that will accompany it
long term. The plans is more geared towards utility profits and not storm protection.

As of now, Floridians are charged several fees and taxes that continually increases our monthly bills. The response time
for utility workers for simple outages is not acceptable.

Sincerely,



Mrs. Angela Lambert-Mardy
19301 NW 23rd Avenue
Miami Gardens, FL 33056
(999) 999-9999
missionaryworker@aol.com





